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January 3, 2023 

 

TO: All Members of the Board of Zoning Appeals, 

        Local Media and Public; 

 

There will be no meeting of the Board of Zoning Appeals for the month of January, 2023.  No appeals have been 

submitted. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Shane Howard 

Zoning Inspector 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


